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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2021-152 

To:  Cheon Eui Won Chairs, Regional Presidents, Subregional Directors, National Leaders 

Cc:  Heads of Providential Organizations, Personnel-in-charge in Regional Headquarters and 
Subregional Headquarters 

From:  Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community Family Federation for World Peace and Unification  
International Headquarters (FFWPU IHQ)  

Date:  7.26 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 9th Year of Cheon Il Guk (September 2, 2021)  
Re.: Change of Date for the 3rd Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community Peace Festival 
 

May the Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ blessings and love be with you all.  
As you may be aware, the 3rd Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community Peace Festival that was 

originally scheduled for September 5, 2021 has been postponed. The event will now be held 
concurrently with the Cheonbo Registration Blessing necessary for participation in the October 10 
Cheonbo Festival. Please refer to the details below. 
 

1. Change of Date 
A. Previous date: September 5, 2021  

(7.29 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 9th Year of Cheon Il Guk), Sunday morning 
B. New date: October 3, 2021  

(8.27 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 9th Year of Cheon Il Guk), Sunday morning 
 

2. Administrative Details 
A. Inquiries: Monika Lajdová, International HQ Blessing Department 

Contact: ffwpuihqbfd@gmail.com, +82-31-8078-2530 
 
 
 
 

 

Yun Young-ho, Director-General 
Family Federation for World Peace and Unification 

International Headquarters 


